
Tuesday, June 22, 2021


Secretary 
Office of the Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 445 Twelfth Street, S.W. Washington, D.C. 20554 


Subject: ITU Cost Recovery Fees for the INCA Satellite 
Reference: FCC experimental application file number 0127-EX-CM-2021 


Dear FCC Secretary, 


The Klipsch School of Electrical and Computer Engineering at New Mexico State University, proposed 
operator of the subject network (herein after “applicant”), is aware that as a result of actions taken at the 
International Telecommunication Union’s 1998 Plenipotentiary Conference, and modified by the ITU 
Council in 2001, 2002 and 2004, processing fees will now be charged by the ITU for satellite network 
filings. As a consequence, Commission applicants are responsible for any and all fees charged by the 
ITU,. The applicant hereby states that it is aware of this requirement and accepts responsibility to pay any 
Cost Recovery fees associated with these applications. Invoices for such fees should be sent to the point 
of contact specified below: 


Hongmei Luo

Associate Dean for Research

College of Engineering

MSC 3805

New Mexico State University

PO Box 30001

Las Cruces, NM 88003-3805

(575) 646-4204

Regards, 


Department Head 
Klipsch School of Electrical and Computer Engineering New Mexico State University 



